
NHP looking for van that hit
pedestrian in Stateline
Nevada Highway Patrol troopers are looking for the driver of a
minivan  that  hit  a  pedestrian  in  the  Stateline  casino
corridor.

The  incident  occurred  Nov.  13  at  about  4am  in  front  of
Harvey’s.

Troopers  said  there  was  a  verbal  altercation  between  the
driver of a white Ford minivan and a pedestrian that included
objects being thrown at the pedestrian. The pedestrian began
to  run  after  the  white  minivan  on  Highway  50.  Then  the
pedestrian was struck by the left side of the van.

The victim was transported to Barton Memorial Hospital with
non-life threatening injuries.

The driver of the minivan is described as a Middle Eastern
adult male, possibly in his mid- to late 20s, with short black
hair. The passenger in the van is described a white adult
female in her early 20s with long blonde hair. 

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  Trooper  Sal
Navarro at 775.684.4469 or snavarro@dps.state.nv.us.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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